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When the Seattle Public Library actually promotes the publication of a member of the
Seattle Library Board of Trustees and the trustees simultaneously offer very little
oversight (the Board actually approved a large bonus for Seattle Public Library Chief
Executive Marcellus Turner in the year following the name change fiasco), it is not
difficult to conclude that the relationship between the Board of Trustees and the
library is an avuncular one, rather than one of independence, as required by law. 
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